

Rose L. MacDonald School Newsletter February 10, 2022

Pokemon Cards should not be brought to school. They cause distractions in the classroom and feed conflict on the playground. Thank you!!

Important Dates & Holidays

February 16th - Student Council meets from 3-3:45pm

February 21-25th - Winter Break - No School

March 1st -School Improvement Council Meeting 3:30pm Virtual

March 7th - School Committee Meeting 6:30pm MSHS Learning Commons

March 16th - Student Council meets from 3-3:45pm



Wildcat Cafe Menu Spotlight



2/14/22
Special Valentine's Morning Snack- we will be making fresh baked warm
Donut Rings!

The latest menu can be found at: February Menu

From the Nurse



Important Updated Testing Information

Important Note:

If your child (or anyone that lives in your household) receives a positive Covid test, please let the school know!!!

Covid Information: <u>https://www.wbridgewaterschools.org/page/coronavirus-information</u>

February is Heart Month/Know the signs and symptoms of a Heart Attack

<u>Signs of a Heart Attack</u>



Reading at RLM



<u>BIRTHDAYS AND BOOKS</u> - Mrs. Enos has organized a great birthday book event this year. A special video announcement is sent to parents the night before a student celebrates his/her birthday OR half-birthday (for our summer kiddos). Please make sure you check your email for the special video announcement. We have learned that some messages have been going to the junk folder lately.



NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, February 16th from 3-3:45pm

<u>BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION</u>: WE NEED YOUR HELP! Please scan your shopping receipts! Every little bit helps our school! To date, we have raised about \$59. You can scan your shopping receipts from any store (like Market Basket, Trucchi's, Target, Walmart, CVS, etc.) to earn money for our school. <u>PLEASE download the app today</u> or send your receipts into school. We are happy to scan receipts for you!



West Bridgewater PTO

Our next PTO meeting is at 7pm on February 15th at Barrett's in West Bridgewater

All are welcome!

WANTED: Committee Volunteers!!

Please visit_WBPTO.org to join

PTO FUNDRAISER: WHAT THE HECK?? WRITE A CHECK!

This is a quick and easy way to contribute to the WBPTO without the pressure and worry of trying to sell something. There is nothing to buy and no time involved. Any donation is greatly appreciated! Make checks payable to "WBPTO" and include your phone number. *Checks can be given to your child's teacher anytime during the year*.

* Keep up with all of our new events, volunteer opportunities and fundraisers at WBPTO.org*



West Bridgewater Middle School

Unified Special Olympics Basketball

Unified basketball combines students with and without disabilities on the same team. It provides social opportunities, training and competition, and meaningful involvement for all students as one team with one goal. The team will include students from 6th, 7th, and 8th grade and all activities will take place after school. All dates and times are subject to change.



Season Overview:(all dates and times are subject to change)

-Prior to season starting, training with inclusion specialist

- -Week of Feb. 28th, 1 to 2 practices
- -Week of March 7th, 1 to 2 practices
- -Week of March 14th 1 practice, 1 game*
- -Week of March 21st 1 practice, 1 game*
- -Week of March 28th Basketball Jamboree
- *One game will be home and one will be away

If more than 20 students sign-up, we will split into two teams. One team will play the home game and one will play the away game.

The athletic fee is \$50 and the registration deadline has been extended to Friday, February 11, 2022

Register Online at:

https://tinyurl.com/yfnkuzec

If you have any questions, please contact the school's Athletic Director at 508-894-1220 ext. 4 or jhammel@wbridgewater.com or Nicole Maloney at nmaloney@wbridgewater.com



Nothing about Us, Without Us:

Designing On-Ramps for Our Kids' Inclusion in IEP Team Meetings

Your child can and should participate in their IEP meetings, no matter their age. Dr. Melissa Winchell, Chair of Inclusion Matters, will be joined by a parent panel sharing how children can meaningfully participate. Come learn with us!

Thursday, Feburary 10

7 - 8 p.m. via Zoom @ 976 8218 5052

